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From: CLAIR WALTON GRO_-C 
Sent: 07 February 2019'O4
To. Ian Green 
Cc GRO-A; Mark Kenwright; _GRO-C
Subject: Re: Meeting 

I am having yet another sleepless night in despair due to this latest turn of 
events with THT and the hold THT has over my life and that of other MFT 
beneficiaries' lives. 

For me, as someone infected and living with HIV for over three decades it is 
taking a toll on my health. This is not acceptable from an organisation which 
supports people living with HIV. 

I spoke with you on 17 December and you asked me to be patient while you 
reviewed the paperwork. I subsequently had conversations with David Barlow 
who assured me al l was in hand. Yet here we are in early February and you 
are not prepared to meet for another month (7 March) then that is only a 
`general discussion between 1 pm and 2 30pm. At that meeting, you are not 
prepared to discuss individual cases until after trustees meet later in March 
and have discussed the 'process'. 

I was told by the interim CEO of MFT in late December that she had been in 
discussions "for months" with you regarding the transfer of funds and ' loans' to 
THT. So I do not understand why the trustees are not up to date on this and 
ready to act. 

Since our conversation on 17 December - over 7 weeks ago, THT has made 
claims on our homes, received data without our permission yet have not met 
with us. We are left in the dark and have no idea what THT propose to do 
about the loans' and 'charges' on our homes. 

This does not bode wel l. It is very worrying move after what we thought was a 
positive start. Our initial contact with THT and assurances gave us hope. We 
have been patient but now I am very worried. MFT relied on our silence 
because of the stigma of speaking out living with HIV. I hope THT are not 
doing the same. 

I wrote a week ago asking for a meeting as a matter of urgency after 
discovering THT had made claim to my home as `Lender' . 
I also asked for the paperwork to substantiate that claim yet I have not 
received that documentation. 

I will attend the meeting offered for a `general' discussion in March. We can 
discuss the funds THT have to support MFT beneficiaries. 
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But your response to my individual case is very disappointing. I urge that you 
reconsider and arrange a meeting as a matter of urgency with me to discuss 
the claim on my home. I need to know what you view is as CEO and what you 
intend to do to remove this `charge' off my home. 

Best, 
Clair 

On 6 Feb 2019, at 07:07, Ian Green GRO-C l wrote: 
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